Required Sub-Recipient File Documentation

Sub-grantee or sub-recipient must meet the financial administration requirements in 2 C.F.R Part 200 and must maintain a file for each
Homeland security grant award. The files must be available for review by the North Carolina Division of Emergency Management —
Homeland Security Branch Staff for site visits, project closeout and future audits.

Sub-grantee or sub-recipient must include appropriate documentation in the file, including but not limited to the following documents:

1 Grant Award and Memorandum of Agreement/ Memorandum of Understanding and Supporting Appendices
1 Completed appropriate cost report forms with invoices and proof(s) of payment

1 Audit Findings and Corrective Action Plans

[ Equipment Inventory records with photo documentation of labeling

Non-Federal entities are required to maintain and retain the following:
) Backup documentation, such as bids and quotes.

] Cost/price analyses on file for review by Federal personnel, if applicable.
] Other documents required by Federal regulations applicable at the time a grant is awarded to a recipient.

FEMA requires that non-Federal entities maintain the following documentation for federally funded purchases:
[] Specifications

] Solicitations

] Competitive quotes or proposals
] Basis for selection decisions

] Purchase orders

] Contracts

[ Invoices

] Cancelled checks

Non-Federal entities should keep detailed records of all transactions involving the grant. FEMA may at any time request copies of
purchasing documentation along with copies of cancelled checks for verification.
Non-Federal entities who fail to fully document all purchases will find their expenditures questioned and subsequently disallowed.
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